
LEGAL NOTICE 
WASHINGTON COUNTY MARYLAND 

HAGERSTOWN REGIONAL AIRPORT-RICHARD A. HENSON FIELD  
HAGERSTOWN, MARYLAND 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE 
PARTICIPATION IN FEDERALLY FUNDED  

AIRPORT IMPROVEMENT PROJECTS 
 

The Hagerstown Regional Airport-Richard A. Henson Field, operated by 
Washington County, Maryland, hereby publishes a proposed overall three-
year goal for its Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Program for FY 
2022 – FY 2024 of 10.99%.  There was no goal required for FY 2022, the 
proposed overall goal for FY 2023 is 11.45% for all FAA-AIP funded 
projects, the proposed overall goal for FY 2024 is 10.53% for all FAA-AIP 
funded projects.  The methodology used in developing these goals is 
available at the office of Neil Doran, Airport Director, Hagerstown Regional 
Airport, 18434 Showalter Road, Hagerstown, MD 21742, Monday through 
Friday, from 8:30 AM until 4:30 PM.  The County and the FAA will receive 
and consider public comments on the proposed goal for 30 days from the 
date of this advertisement (published 12/15/2022). These goals are 
established in accordance with 49 CFR Part 26. Written comments may be 
forwarded to the addresses cited below. 
 

Neil Doran, Airport Director 
Hagerstown Regional Airport 
18434 Showalter Road 
Hagerstown, MD 21742 
(240) 313-2777 
ndoran@washco-md.net 
 

                       AND 
 
     Diane L. Gillam 
     DBE/ACDBE Compliance Specialist 

FAA Eastern Region 
Office of Civil Rights 
(ACR-4) 
Office: 305-716-1232 
Mobile: 205-410-0401 
Email: Diane.L.Gillam@faa.gov 

mailto:ndoran@washco-md.net

